
TO AN AMAZING VOLUNTEER TEAM 

Thank you to all our hard-working VBS this past week. What a terrific time it 
was with the kids and getting the good news out while having good times. 
Whether a position of public service or behind the scenes, the Lord never 
misses a thing as we work diligently for Him! Special thanks to Debbie Lynne 
for her months of work and planning, Melanie Stairs and Lily Tapley for a 
TON of work being done these past few weeks with preparations and 
decorations. Thank you to Mary Woodcock and Grant Saffarek for faithfully 
teaching out kids! To God be the glory! "Whatever you do, do it heartily as 
unto the Lord and not for men..." (Col. 3:23)  

SYMPATHIES  
We wish to pass on our sympathies to Ron and the McLeod family on the 
passing of his dear wife Gail. While we rejoice that Gail is experiencing 
perfect health with the Savior, please continue to pray for Ron during this 
time of grieving and loss. Visitation will be at York Funeral home Monday 
6pm-8pm and then the funeral at Devon Park Tuesday 2pm. 

INTERESTED IN BAPTISM?  
Believers' Baptism is a command and a joy as we obey The Lord. With a 
number of people recently expressing interest in this lately, please speak to 
one of the Pastors if you would like to chat about this important step in the 
Christian life! To all who are interested in baptism: Please meet Pastor 
Richard at the front of the sanctuary immediately following closing prayer in 
the morning service as we discuss a possible date for our upcoming 
Baptismal service. Thanks so much! 

HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE MEETING SEPTEMBER 2 
Attention all Hospitality committee members. Join us on Sat. Sept. 2 at 
9:30am as we plan the events of the fall quarter together. Your attendance 
and feedback are always valued and appreciated. 

VBS LUNCH SEPTEMBER 3rd  

For all those who helped in any role with our Vacation Bible School, please 
enjoy a pizza lunch and some cake immediately following the Sept 3 morning 
service in the grey room. Along with enjoying some fellowship, we value 
feedback of praises and also your perspective on ways we can improve this 
program for years to come. Thanks, and look forward to seeing you there! 

“WANTED BY GOD” FALL ROUNDUP BBQ LUNCHEON -  

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 10th 

Sign up today before the busyness of a new school year takes over! As we 
gear up for fall ministry here at Devon Park, make sure you are here for a 
delicious BBQ lunch in the grey room. We want as many people as possible, 
please sign up in the foyer to help us with food preparations. 

MEETING FOR ALL MUSICIANS SEPT. 17  
On Sunday Sept. 17 at 6pm in the grey room we will be meeting as praise 
team members and leaders to enjoy a pizza supper, a time of prayer and 
sharing together, and some important updates about worship ministry this 
fall. Thanks in advance for protecting this date to be able to join us.  
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